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Portobello Primary School

Weekly Newsletter 

2 October 2015
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Achievement Assembly
This academic year we will be focussing on our Learning Powers in our Friday assemblies.  This week children have been awarded certificates for ‘Be curious’.  Well done to the following children:
Year 1: Owen Booth 
Year 2: Alex Roberts 
Year 3: Jonny Cleugh
Year 4: Jake Carr  
Year 5: Fleur Clarke 
Year 6: Mason Middis and Alex Brown 
Celebrating Attendance 
Well done Year 4 for best attendance this week! 100%!
yo
Fabulous Footballers 
Well done to our Football Team who did very well this week the scores are as follows: Red Rose 0-2,  Bornmoor 0-6,  Pelton Co 0-2, C of E 2-2 in their recent matches! Still unbeaten!
Cross Country
The following children represented Portobello in the Gateshead Cross Country event on Wednesday: Adam tasker, Sam Davidson, Tony hood, Molly Bowman, Ebony King, Raven Humpfries, Kaitlyn Johnston, Emily Carter, Grace Gibson-Jeffrey, James Walton, Alex Brown and Harry Brown.
Every one did their very best and didn't give up! Well done!
***Newsletters***
This newsletter will be the last paper copy you will automatically receive.  In future all newsletters will be sent via email or through accessing the school website.  There will, however,  still be hard copies available in the main entrance.  Please let Mrs Huntley know your email address if you think we don’t have it by emailing school on portobelloprimaryschool@gateshead.gov.uk. Or simply use the http://www.portobelloprimary.eschools.co.uk/website app and open the newsletter on your mobile device.
Parent’s Evening online booking system

This year our Parents Evening appointments will be available to book online through our website.  Further details will follow.  The appointments will take place during the week beginning 9th November 2015.
Parent Involvement Committee – PICs 
	Class 
	PIC member 
	PIC member 

	Reception
	Leanne White 
	Lisa Best

	Year 1 
	Kirsty Otterson 
	Tracey Morgan Darnell

	Year 2
	Michelle Grey 
	

	Year 3 
	Helen Falcus 
	

	Year 5 
	Michelle O’Connor 
	

	Year 6 
	Melanie Dunn
	


Welcome to our new PIC who had their first meeting this week.  If you have anything you would like brought up at the next meeting please let them know.
Dates for your diary:

Tuesday 6 October am Bike it Ben in school for Y3 – Playground Skills

Thursday 8 October 9.30am KS1 Harvest Festival 
Friday 9 October 9.30am KS2 Harvest Festival  
Thursday 8 October 3.30pm Movie Night Y1 – Y6
Tuesday 13 October Open Afternoon for prospective parents 1.30pm until 3pm

Thursday 16 October Open Afternoon for prosective parents 1.30pm until 3pm

Monday 19 October School Photographer in school for individual/family photos

Tuesday 20 October Flu Vaccination for Y1 – Y6 (letters to follow)
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2nd – 5th  November Book Fair in school
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